
1

Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Tuesday, November 6, 2018 10:32 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL18-026

Please post the following under Comments and Responses in the Prevailing Wind docket, 
EL18-026. 
 
-Patty 
  
From:    
Sent: Monday, November 5, 2018 4:51 PM 
To: PUC‐PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Docket EL18‐026 
  

PUC, 
   Why would you let this wind farm come in with these gigantic turbines?!  You have 
testimony from humans who have experienced first hand the consequences of these 
industrial behemoths around them...listen.  It was heartbreaking to hear. 
   As an acreage land owner, who has rights too, strongly object to Wind Industrial "Farms" 
destroying the South Dakota Prairies.  They are not only ugly, their sight and sound effect 
everyone and every animal around them!   They are an intrusion to the people of South 
Dakota! 
  If farmers want to put something that does not effect their neighbors, let them put Solar 
Panels on their land. 
   The rest of us should not have to put up with the ugliness, the noise, the risk of fire, and 
the injury to the wildlife!  
   And to top it off, our property values will go down. Right now, 3 houses around me in 
Deuel County who are fleeing the Wind Turbines that may come here, have not been able 
to sell their acreages.  
   WHO wants to live amongst them!?!  Certainly not YOU or the Developers! 
    Please stop the madness and stop these Wind Developers!  No amount of money is 
worth it! 
  Jennifer Stanga Kolbeck 
   
  Gary, S.D. 57237 
   

 




